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October 16, 2024    Editor: Pam Lottinville 

A Big Thank You to Our Pumpkin Fest Committee 

 

 

 

 

 
Nicole Cole   Nicole DuFrain Dayna Whittington  Zach DuFrain 

Parade    President  Treasurer   Cruisin” 

Becky Pinson  Jerry England  Laura Lindemulder     Maddie Allis  Brittany Curtis
              Secretary 

The Presbyterian Church is sponsoring a Chili Supper on Saturday, October 26. 

Serving time is between 4:30-7:00 pm at the church, 334 S. St. Louis Ave in St. Anne. 

Come and support our community endeavors. 


